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SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS | ST i
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA ~ \

FROM: FIRE DEPARTMENT SUBMITTAL DATE:
: 2/6/2013

SUBJECT: Authorize Fire Department to accept donation of a surplus Super K Tractor from
Western Municipal Water District.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: That the Board of Supervisors authorizes Fire Department to accept
the donation of a 1994 Super K Tractor, serial number JJCO183087 from Western Municipal Water
District. . o

BACKGROUND: Western Municipal Water District has proposed to donate a 1994 surplus Super

K tractor to Riverside County Fire Department with the expected charge of one dollar ($1.00). The
tractor has approximated of 3,400 hours and is still in excellent condition.

Continued on Page 2.

JohnlR. Hawkins, County Fire Chief

Current F.Y. Total Cost: $0.00 In Current Year Budget: N/A
FINANCIAL Current F.Y. Net County Cost: $0.00 | Budget Adjustment: No
- DATA Annual Net County Cost: $0.00 For Fiscal Year: 12/13

SOURCE OF FUNDS: Positions To Be ]
. Deleted Per A-30

Requires 4/5 Vote| [ |

C.E.O. RECOMMENDATION: APRREOVE
Q

County Executive Office Signature Tina Grands

MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

On motion of Supervisor Ashley, seconded by Supervisor Benoit and duly carried by
unanimous vote, IT WAS ORDERED that the above matter is approved as recommended.

Ayes: Jeffries, Tavaglione, Stone, Benoit and Ashley

Nays: None Kecia Harper-lhem
Absent: None o Cler th rd
Date: February 26, 2013 By:

XC: Fire 1 '‘Deputy

Prev. Agn. Ref.: District: All Agenda Number: 3 — 3 3




RE: Authorize Fire Department to accept donation of a surplus Super K Tractor
from Western Municipal Water District

Date: February 16, 2013

Page 2

BACKGROUND: (continued)
The Super K Tractor will be used to assist with highly technical rescue classes at -
the Ben Clark Training Center such as, Rescue Systems 1 & 2, Confined Space
and Trench Rescue training. It will assist with other classes as needed. In the
past, we partnered with the Water District for these types of trainings.

The maintenance costs for this type of equipment are estimated to be $4,000
annually. This cost will be covered by the Department not having to rent this type
of equipment for training in the future; therefore, no additional costs will be
realized by the Department.



